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Dear Colleagues,

I hope you have found your semester to be productive and rewarding and that yokiageforward to
a muchdeserved winter break with family and friends.

It has come to my attention over the last few days that tharedgain amount of anxiety ovemd a

considerable amount of misunderstanding alibetongoing review of healthcare benefit programs. |

want to make clear to you that there has always bes@am only one objective ofithreview to ensure

that we all continue to enjoy the same or perhaps even better benefits at the same or even less cost.
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evelopments in the field.

)ing one of those periodic retisvsemestedloes not necessarily

will change; it simply means that we are being good consumers by

is a healthy process because it gives our own healthcare provider an
 reduce our costs. For example, my personal intervention last year
ross Blue Shield resulted in a substantial discount in the College’s cost

v process. We have not yet heard fronalsgube providers, so
sense of what is available and how these varicusipcmmpare
 this information, it will be available to everyone.
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Let me make clear thathlave no intention of approving a proposal that results in diminished benefits for
us all. The intention istpreserve our



